
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO  : THE INVESTING PUBLIC AND TRADING PARTICIPANTS 
 
SUBJECT : TRADING SUSPENSION STARTING MARCH 17, 2020  
    
DATE  : March 16, 2020 
 
 

  

 Trading Suspension 

 
This is in connection with President Rodrigo Duterte’s announcement placing the entire Luzon 
under an “enhanced community quarantine”. 
 
Please be advised that there will be no trading at The Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. and no 
clearing and settlement at the Securities Clearing Corporation of the Philippines starting 
tomorrow, March 17, 2020 until further notice to ensure the safety of employees and traders in 
light of the escalating cases of the coronavirus disease (COVID-19). 
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
RAMON S. MONZON 
President and CEO 
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